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Renewal of contract with Frontier Communications for data/cable/telephone services

SUMMARY:
The Information Technology Department recommends that the contract with Frontier
Communications be renewed for an additional two-year term due to the complications of switching all
the equipment. The original contract was signed November 11, 2013, although service did not take
place for several weeks after that. The contract allows for automatic one-year renewals unless notice
is given 60 days in advance.  However, the original bid specified a two-year renewal.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Approve two-year renewal.
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